


CreekBend Bluegrass performed for 

the "Finally Fridays!" series. 

The Friends of the Library 

welcome new volunteers to 

become involved in their activities. 

Opportunities include working on 

the Book Sale and assisting with 

the annual budget vote in May. 

Volunteers make a valuable 

contribution to the library and to 

the community. 

"Finally Fridays!" welcomed The Frankfurters 

r

Established in 1997, the Fiends of 

the Library provides 

supplemental support to 

Lee-Whedon Memorial L ib ra ry  

p r imar i l y t h r o u g h membership 

dues and book sales. The Friends 

have raised almost $100,000 for 

the library to date. 

Two Friends, Gary and Norma Jones, are 
shown volunteering at the annual Book Sale. 

Funds are used to support: 

� "Finally Fridays!" music 

�  History Discussion Group

� Additional supplies for 

library programs 

• 
Check out our website at: 

www.leewhedon.org 

Friend Your 
Library 

Enclosed are my annual dues: 

D $10.00 - Single membership 

D $20.00 - Family membership 

D Other $ ___ _ 

Name 

Address 

Phone 

Please make checks payable to: 

Friends of the Library 

Mail to: 

Friends of Lee-Whedon 

620 West Avenue 

Medina, NY 14103 


